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This has been another busy week at Fen Rivers and we have been enjoying seeing the 

work that the children have been doing both at home and at school. We have been 

amazed at the huge amounts of effort that has been going into learning and this week 

has seen the creation of a large scale Lancaster Bomber  and racing car out of 

cardboard boxes and other recycled materials and children setting themselves and 

each other challenges as well as taking on the staff at Zumba and Joe Wicks fitness 

sessions.  

Teachers have been talking to their classes about how they feel about their work and 

targets they want to set themselves for the next school year this week and are in the 

process of writing their end of year school reports. These will be out at the beginning 

of July and we will be making arrangements to hold virtual parents’ evenings so you can 

be fully involved in talking about your child’s progress and achievements.  

We have also spent a lot of time this week working on the therapeutic curriculum for 

next year as well as the topics and areas of learning on the curriculum plan and are 

excited about the things that we are putting in place for September. We look forward 

to sharing these with you all in due course. Keep an eye on the newsletter as we will let 

you know once they are finished and published on the website.  

The timetable is changing from September and Wednesday afternoon will be our PE and 

Sport afternoon. More details will come out shortly. Children will finish at their normal 

time of 2.30pm when taxis will collect them from school in the usual way.  

All staff who are not shielding are now back 

working from the school site and can be 

contacted via the school office for support 

with home learning as well as during their 

daily calls. Please don’t hesitate to ask.  

Please keep the photos of home learning 

coming in. This is what some of you have 

been up to this week… growing your own food and making meals from it; 

spending lots of time outdoors gardening and noticing nature; building teepees and 

dens and spending time in them and one of you even setting up your own company and 

giving yourself the role of CEO. We have also very much enjoyed being read to by the 

children on site this week.  
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